The Board of Assessors met on Wednesday, May 22, 2013 at 6:00 p.m.  Present were Chairman McCarthy, Member Smith and Principal Assessor Donahue.  Clerk Lundin was not in attendance.
The Board of Assessors reviewed the mail folder.

The Assessors signed the payroll for week ending 5/25/13.

The Board of Assessors signed the warrant in the amount of $135.29.
Principal Assessor Donahue and the Board discussed the acceptance of the final settlement offer by the property owners of map 35 lot 024 for the FY12 ATB case.

The Board of Assessors discussed upcoming ATB cases.
Principal Assessor Donahue updated the Board members on the status of the building permits.
Principal Assessor Donahue updated the Assessors on the conference he attended that discussed the MASSGIS Level III parcel project.
The Board deferred discussion on several issues regarding record preservation and strategic planning until next meeting.
The meeting was adjourned at 6:45 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

_______________________

Cheryl A. Smith,

Acting Clerk

